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A WELCOME MESSAGE FROM OUR
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

Dear AchieveKids Families,

| am delighted to extend a warm and heartfelt welcome back to another
exciting school year at AchieveKids! As we begin this journey together, |
want to express my sincere appreciation for your continued trust and
partnership in our mission to empower and support our students.

The past year showcased the unwavering strength, resilience, and
determination that define our AchieveKids community. Our commitment
to providing a nurturing and inclusive environment for all our students
remains steadfast, and we are dedicated to ensuring that your children
receive the exceptional education they deserve.

We understand the unique needs of each student, and our tailored
approach to education ensures that every child reaches their fullest
potential. Our commitment to individualized instruction, therapeutic
support, and a collaborative community ensures that your child's learning
experience at AchieveKids is both fulfilling and impactful.

| encourage you to remain engaged and involved in your child's education
journey. Our partnership is vital to their success, and your active
participation is deeply appreciated. Together, we can create an
environment where your child thrives academically, socially, and
emotionally.

On behalf of the entire AchieveKids team, | look forward to embarking on
this new chapter with your family. As we come together, let us remember
that each accomplishment, no matter how small, is a stepping stone
towards greater achievements.

Please feel free to reach out to us with any questions, concerns, or
suggestions. We are here to support you and your child every step of the
way.

Here's to a fantastic year of growth, learning, and celebration!

WELCOME OUR NEW INTERIM SCHOOL
DIRECTOR FOR SJ, SEAN MURPHY

Hello AchieveKids community,

My name is Sean Murphy, | am the Interim
School Director for the San Jose school.
Previously | was a Teacher and P.E. coordinator
at our Palo Alto school, and then the Assistant
School Director at our San Jose school. I'm very
passionate about the AchieveKids' mission as |
now step into the role of the Interim School
Director at San Jose.

| have had the privilege of meeting many of you in the time that | have
worked at AchieveKids and | look forward to meeting more of you as we
move through this school year. Please do not hesitate to reach out and
introduce yourself. | can be reached by email: smurphy@achievekids.org
or by phone (408) 928-5777 ex. 203.

Thank you for your partnership in supporting our diverse community of
learners here at AchieveKids. We are excited to continue learning and
growing alongside your students and families during the 2023-2024
school year!

Together, we can Achieve!
Sean Murphy
Interim School Director San Jose

Join me for our next Parent Café on
Monday, Aug 28th at 9:30am
Zoom link will be sent the day before



